
NA’AMAT NEWS   
                                              Ruth Reid 

August is the eighth month of the year and  is 
the perfect time for Na'Amat's annual  indoor 
picnic which will take place on Thursday,  
August 21, at 5:30 pm in the Clubhouse I 
Ballroom.  The buffet  will feature  delicious 
kosher hot dogs and kosher hamburgers and all 
the delicious  fixings that go with them. The 
entertainment this year is Ginny Marsh, cabaret 
singer.  The cost of the picnic is $22.00 per 
person. 
 
The Na'Amat board meeting will be held on 
Tuesday,  August 19, at  10:30 am in  
Clubhouse I. 
  
Looking ahead to September:  We are having a 
light breakfast on Wednesday, September 3, in 
the Clubhouse I Ballroom at 10:30 am.  Our 
guest speaker is Marvin Kalb.   Marvin Kalb is a 
distinguished scholar whose insights and 
knowledge of  current  events will make for 
an interesting   and stimulating morning. The 
breakfast is a bagel buffet with the addition of 
kugels made by our members.  The cost of the 
breakfast $12.00. 
   
We expect to have new Na'Amat directories at 
the breakfast. 
 
Don’t forget that you get donor credit when you 
come to our Na'Amat events. 
  
Please remember that Na'Amat USA is Na'Amat 
Israel's  sister.   It is by our raising funds to 
send to Israel  that they can continue doing all 
the important things that they do. 
  
  
 


